Messrs. Schichau No. 1424

It is submitted the Builders be informed that

having in view the thickness of the rider plates forming

the bottom of the girders the doublipg plates proposed by
them to be fitted on the heads of the tween deck tubular
pillars may be omitted. Special care should be taken should
be taken to ensure that the pillars have a bearing fit on

the rider plates. It is considered, however, that the usual
doubling plates should be fitted on the heads of the hold

plllars,.

Litre 15e¢ 94 &8,
Asd, 24, 9, 38.

2 plans 1 retained.
P.Ce Danzig.




